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Summer school has come and gone. WOW

Ryan and | went to STN conference in Reno. They put on a fantastic conference.
We took classes on dealing with difficult students, school bus evacuations,
terrorism on the buses, stop arm violations ( this one we will be working on a lot
this year), creating safe climates on the bus plus tons more.

We also had the privilege to listen to Jim (the rookie) Morris. His story was
amazing and he even drove school bus. Ryan got a picture with him, and | got a

hug it - was awesome.

Our two ladies are working hard to get all of the buses washed inside and outside.
This is a huge job, and we really appreciate them greatly.

We do have three open routes to start school this year. Michael Yost has taken a
full time position with his church, and we will miss his greatly.

The mechanics are getting all the buses in tip top shape for the starting of school.
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